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January 21, 2022 

 

 

The Board discussed sedation educational programs at the January 21, 2022 board meeting. The Board 

would like to make you aware if you are pursuing and educational program in sedation, make sure that it is 

following the ADA Guidelines for Teaching Pain Control and Sedation.  Some programs are not following 

these guidelines, and those participating may not qualify for certification. 

 


